
PUBLIC EVENT

The Butte County Association of Governments
(BCAG) will be attending CORE’s Health Fair
on January 29th alongside Butte County Public
Health.

Come learn about BCAG’s planning and
programming activities including updates to:

Regional Transportation Plan/
Sustainable Communiteis Strategy

Federal Transportation Improvement Program

Public Participation Plan

Butte Regional Transit

Can’t make it?: All information will be posted
online at www.bcag.org. Please contact
Ivan Garcia at BCAG at 530-809-4603,
email at igarcia@bcag.org

Se habla Espanol


